
The library learning centers in the Salt Lake City School District provide informational resources 

for teachers and students, assist students in developing literacy and research skills, and offer 

recreational reading opportunities.  Our goal is to have a current, engaging, relevant, and 

diverse collection, providing information on a wide variety of topics geared to the ages of our 

students.  When selecting books, we consider the needs of the Utah Core Curriculum and the 

interests of our students.  We strive to keep current informational materials and recreational 

reading titles as our budgets allow. 

Parents are encouraged to take an active interest in their child’s reading materials. Parents 

should have discussions with their child about what is and what is not appropriate for their 

child.  Our libraries serve a broad range of ages and interests.  Parents and students should be 

aware that not every book in the library will be appropriate for each child in the school.  If a 

title is not appropriate for a particular student, they are encouraged to return it and find a book 

that is a better fit.  The Library Technology Teacher would be delighted to help your child find 

an appropriate book that meets their informational needs and interests.   


